y 3rd, 1893, I sddressed you a

't ag Consul at Cape To'_uﬁ_tn, Afrieca.

; & more thoroush 1moa-ti-gt§i'on' of
examination of Captain Hollis'
 eonvineed me that my said communiea-
1893, was hasty and unjust to

oy ﬁtiﬁ letter may bs placed on record, and

one for any injury done to Captain Hollis

George F. Hollis, making serious
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